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America and the Great War D. Clayton James 2014-09-12 In America and the Great
War, 1914-1920, the accomplished writing team of D. Clayton James and Anne Sharp
Wells provides a succinct account of the principal military, political, and social
developments in United States History as the nation responded to, and was changed
by, a world in crisis. A forthright examination of America's unprecedented
military commitment and actions abroad, America and the Great War includes
insights into the personalities of key Allied officers and civilian leaders as
well as the evolution of the new American "citizen soldier." Full coverage is
given to President Wilson's beleaguered second term, the experience of Americansincluding women, minorities, and recent arrivals-on the home front, and the
lasting changes left in the Great War's wake.
The National Union Catalog, Pre-1956 Imprints Library of Congress 1972
Arts & Humanities Citation Index 1991
National Library of Medicine Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1955
The International Alt-Right Patrik Hermansson 2020-02-25 The alt-right has been
the most important new far-right grouping to appear in decades. Written by
researchers from the anti-racist advocacy group HOPE not hate, this book provides
a thorough, ground-breaking, and accessible overview of this dangerous new
phenomenon. It explains where the alt-right came from, its history so far, what it
believes, how it organises and operates, and its future trajectory. The alt-right
is a genuinely transnational movement and this book is unique in offering a truly
international perspective, outlining the influence of European ideas and movements
as well as the alt-right's development in, and attitude towards, countries as
diverse as Japan, India, and Russia. It examines the ideological tributaries that
coagulated to form the alt-right, such as white supremacy, the neo-reactionary
blogosphere, the European New Right, the anti-feminist manosphere, the libertarian
movement, and digital hate culture exemplified by offensive memes and trolling.
The authors explore the alt-right's views on gender, sexuality and masculinity,
antisemitism and the Holocaust, race and IQ, globalisation and culture as well as
its use of violence. The alt-right is a thoroughly modern far-right movement that
uses cutting edge technology and this book reveals how they use cryptocurrencies,
encryption, hacking, "meme warfare", social media, and the dark web. This will be
essential reading for scholars and activists alike with an interest in race
relations, fascism, extremism, and social movements.
National Union Catalog 1978 Includes entries for maps and atlases.
Studying Peoples in the People's Democracies II Vintilă Mihăilescu 2008 Bulgaria
and Serbia during socialism are outlined from many different points of view in
this volume. Beyond local and personal trajectories the authors illuminate more
general and comparative questions. Was there anything like a "socialist
anthropology", common to all three countries? Did Soviet and/or Marxist
influences, in the discipline and in society in general, penetrate so deeply as to
form an unavoidable common denominator of anthropological practice? The answers
turn out to be complex and subtle. While unifying ideological forces were very
strong in the 1950s, diversity increased thereafter. Anthropology was entangled
with national ideology in all three countries, but the evidence nonetheless calls
for "polyphonic" interpretations.
Ethnic Cleansing During the Cold War Tomasz Kamusella 2018-07-17 In mid-1989, the
Bulgarian communist regime seeking to prop up its legitimacy played the
ethnonational card by expelling 360,000 Turks and Muslims across the Iron Curtain
to neighboring Turkey. It was the single largest ethnic cleansing during the Cold
War in Europe after the wrapping up of the postwar expulsions (‘population
transfers’) of ethnic Germans from Central Europe in the latter half of the 1940s.
Furthermore, this expulsion of Turks and Muslims from Bulgaria was the sole
unilateral act of ethnic cleansing that breached the Iron Curtain. The 1989 ethnic
cleansing was followed by an unprecedented return of almost half of the expellees,
after the collapse of the Bulgarian communist regime. The return, which partially
reversed the effects of this ethnic cleansing, was the first-ever of its kind in
history. Despite the unprecedented character of this 1989 expulsion and the
subsequent return, not a single research article, let alone a monograph, has been
devoted to these momentous developments yet. However, the tragic events shape
today’s Bulgaria, while the persisting attempts to suppress the remembrance of the
1989 expulsion continue sharply dividing the country’s inhabitants. Without
remembering about this ethnic cleansing it is impossible to explain the fall of
the communist system in Bulgaria and the origins of ethnic cleansing during the
Yugoslav wars. Faltering Yugoslavia’s future ethnic cleansers took a good note
that neither Moscow nor Washington intervened in neighboring Bulgaria to stop the
1989 expulsion, which in light of international law was then still the legal
instrument of ‘population transfer.’ The as yet unhealed wound of the 1989 ethnic
cleansing negatively affects the Bulgaria’s relations with Turkey and the European
Union. It seems that the only way out of this debilitating conundrum is
establishing a truth and reconciliation commission that at long last would ensure
transitional justice for all Bulgarians irrespective of language, religion or
ethnicity.
Why Do Countries Break Up? Vladimir Gligorov 1994 "In Chapter 2 the process of the
discovery of liberalism during the communist rule is discussed and the reasons for
its failure given. All the classical liberal ideas were discovered in Yugoslavia
in conflict with the socialist principles; they failed to play a key role in the
transformation of the country because they did not arise from an idea of a
Yugoslav state."--ABSTRACT. "In Chapter 3 a "straightforward explanation" of the
break up of Yugoslavia is given. It is argued that the state did not break up for
economic reasons (as a way to get out of socialism), but for the following two
reasons: (i) independent ethnic state is the long term strategy of Serbs and
Croats (the two dominant Yugoslav nations); (ii) political preferences came to
dominate the economic ones in the process of transformation. Given the goals and
the preferences and given the facts of the ethnic configuration, the break up of
Yugoslavia was inevitable and it inevitably had to be inconclusive."--ABSTRACT.
"In Chapter 4 the contribution of the communist legacy is discussed and the record
of individual and collective rights left in the ex-Yugoslav states is reviewed. It
is shown that none of the newly established states has achieved a significant
increase in those rights and is far from any ideal of a liberal state."--ABSTRACT.
General Catalogue of Printed Books to 1955 British Museum. Dept. of Printed Books
1967
Humour and Jokes Arijit Ghosh 2015-10-06 Humour and Jokes is a collection of funny
jokes popular in India that will make your day. It’s a real stress buster. Jokes
are the best medicines to treat melancholy and hypertension and create a glue in

Mjesto, nemjesto Jasna Čapo 2011
The Sikorsky Legacy Sergei I. Sikorsky 2007 This book traces the history of
Sikorsky aviation and its founder, Igor I. Sikorsky, one of the most talented and
versatile aeronautical pioneers in history. Sikorsky's aviation career spanned
over 60 years and was highlighted by three major achievements: the creation of the
world's first four-engine airliner; the record-breaking Clipper Ships, with which
Pan American Airways explored transpacific and transatlantic airline service; and
the development of the helicopter. Sikorsky then led his engineers out of the
piston-engine era and into the jet age with the design and development of some of
the most widely used turbine-powered helicopters in aviation history. More than
200 photographs, many from the Sikorsky family archives, document the genius of
Sikorsky's intuitive engineering and his lifelong interest in the challenge of the
helicopter, which many historians consider to be his crowning achievement.
The National Union Catalogs, 1963- 1964
Handbook of Research on Strategic Fit and Design in Business Ecosystems Hacioglu,
Umit 2019-08-30 With advancing information technology, businesses must adapt to
more efficient structures that utilize the latest in robotics and machine learning
capabilities in order to create optimal human-robot cooperation. However, there
are vital rising concerns regarding the possible consequences of deploying
artificial intelligence, sophisticated robotic technologies, automated vehicles,
self-managing supply modes, and blockchain economies on business performance and
culture, including how to sustain a supportive business culture and to what extent
a strategic fit between human-robot collaboration in a business ecosystem can be
created. The Handbook of Research on Strategic Fit and Design in Business
Ecosystems is a collection of innovative research that builds a futuristic view of
evolving business ecosystems and a deeper understanding of business transformation
processes in the new digital business era. Featuring research on topics such as
cultural hybridization, Industry 4.0, and cybersecurity, this book is ideally
designed for entrepreneurs, executives, managers, corporate strategists,
economists, IT specialists, IT consultants, engineers, students, researchers, and
academicians seeking to improve their understanding of future competitive business
practices with the adoption of robotic and information technologies.
Socialist Unemployment Susan L. Woodward 1995-08-13 In the first political
analysis of unemployment in a socialist country, Susan Woodward argues that the
bloody conflicts that are destroying Yugoslavia stem not so much from ancient
ethnic hatreds as from the political and social divisions created by a failed
socialist program to prevent capitalist joblessness. Under Communism the concept
of socialist unemployment was considered an oxymoron; when it appeared in postwar
Yugoslavia, it was dismissed as illusory or as a transitory consequence of
Yugoslavia's unorthodox experiments with worker-managed firms. In Woodward's view,
however, it was only a matter of time before countries in the former Soviet bloc
caught up with Yugoslavia, confronting the same unintended consequences of
economic reforms required to bring socialist states into the world economy. By
1985, Yugoslavia's unemployment rate had risen to 15 percent. How was it that a
labor-oriented government managed to tolerate so clear a violation of the
socialist commitment to full employment? Proposing a politically based model to
explain this paradox, Woodward analyzes the ideology of economic growth, and shows
that international constraints, rather than organized political pressures, defined
government policy. She argues that unemployment became politically "invisible,"
owing to its redefinition in terms of guaranteed subsistence and political
exclusion, with the result that it corrupted and ultimately dissolved the
authority of all political institutions. Forced to balance domestic policies aimed
at sustaining minimum standards of living and achieving productivity growth
against the conflicting demands of the world economy and national security, the
leadership inadvertently recreated the social relations of agrarian communities
within a postindustrial society.
The Ultimate IMAT Collection: 5 Books In One, a Complete Resource for the
International Medical Admissions Test, 2019 Edition Rohan Agarwal 2019-07-25 This
IMAT collection gives you all the resources for the IMAT in one fully
comprehensive guidebook. This collections book consists of 5 full books - you get
all guides and practice papers in one single volume. This allows you to plan your
preparation more thoroughly, whilst benefiting from the convenience and savings of
a single preparation book. Start by reading The Ultimate IMAT Guide which gives
you all the information about the test, the question styles, question answering
strategy and hundreds practice questions to hone your skills. Each practice
question comes with fully worked solutions, so you can build on your mistakes and
improve your scores over time. Then work you way through our comprehensive worked
solutions for all current IMAT past papers, including model essays! Finally put
all your skills into practice with 8 authentic mock tests. With contributions from
specialist IMAT tutors and Published by the UK's leading University Admissions
Company, The Ultimate IMAT Collection is the world's most comprehensive
preparation guide. This book will allow you to approach the test with confidence
and gain the best possible score.
On the Significance of the Second South Slavic Influence for the Evolution of the
Russian Literary Language Henrik Birnbaum 1976
We, the People Mishkova Diana 2009-01-01 Ethnos and citizens : versions of
cultural-political construction of identity -- Reconciliation of the spirits and
fusion of the interests : "Ottomanism" as an identity politics / Alexander
Vezenkov -- The people incorporated : constructions of the nation in transylvanian
romanian liberalism, 1838-1848 / Kinga-Koretta Sata -- We, the Macedonians : the
paths of macedonian supra-nationalism (1878-1912) / Tchavdar Marinov -- History
and character : visions of national peculiarity in the romanian political
discourse of the nineteenth-century / Balázs Trencsényi -- Nationalization of
sciences and the definitions of the folk -- Barbarians, civilized people and
Bulgarians : definition of identity in textbooks and the press (1830-1878) /
Dessislava Lilova -- Narrating "the people" and "disciplining" the folk : the
constitution of the Hungarian ethnographic discipline and the touristic movements
(1870-1900) / Levente T. Szabó -- Who are the bulgarians? : "race," science and
politics in fin-de-siècle Bulgaria / Stefan Detchev -- The canon-builders -- Jovan
Jovanovic Zmaj and the Serbian identity between poetry and history / Bojan Aleksov
-- Faik Konitza, the modernizer of the Albanian language and nation / Artan Puto - Shemseddin Sami Frashëri (1850-1904) : contributing to the construction of
albanian and turkish identities / Bülent Bilmez
East European Accessions List 1956
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more than 1,000 languages, this volume reconstructs more than 500 processes of
grammatical change in the languages of the world.
Die slavischen Sprachen Sebastian Kempgen 2009 The handbook is intended to present
a well balanced general view of the current state of Slavic linguistics and the
Slavic languages with regard to their synchronic and diachronic description. In
contrast to previous undertakings of a similar nature, this handbook is not
intended to be a grammar with chapters on individual languages. Its length, the
extensive scope of its subject matter, the systematic approach and the method of
description which reflect the current state of Slavic Linguistics set this
handbook apart from others.
Im Rhythmus der Linguistik Anna-Maria Meyer 2018-01-18
Negotiating Identity in the Ancient Mediterranean Denise Demetriou 2012-11-22
Building on the growing study of the Mediterranean as a whole, this study explores
the ways in which identities were constructed and negotiated across the
Mediterranean, focusing not only on ethnic identity, but also on civic, linguistic
and religious identities and on social status. Demetriou analyses literary,
epigraphic and archaeological sources from five geographically diverse Greek
emporia (Emporion, Gravisca, Naukratis, Pistiros and Peiraieus), arguing that the
common cultural world of the ancient Mediterranean facilitated the mediation of
identity as something fluid and dynamic, considerably more complex than narrow
ethnic definitions might allow.
Kurban in the Balkans Biljana Sikimić 2007-03-21
The Experiment Myrto Azina Chronides 2012-11 Winner of the European Union Prize
for Literature 2010 The Experiment can be described as ?a study of erotic love and
the soulOCO. The two main characters undertake to write a play together, as an
experiment, to see if they can succeed where others have failed, in achieving true
collaboration and union through their writing. They come up with the story and the
plot together; she writes the female character, he the male. She, ?a woman in
perpetual searchOCO, is an unbowed woman who claims her freedom and he, ?a wise
man, a believer in the Socratic, ?All I know is that I know nothingOCOOCO,
participate in the experiment on equal terms. The erotic couple is called to
recognize, through writing and literature, his/her other half, his/her mate and
eventually the self as other. The result of this experiment is a stream of
consciousness and a collection of tales in which themes such as love, sex,
religious ecstacy, psychiatry and myth are intertwined. The bookOCOs style is
unique, as it attempts to unify subtly connected narratives, partial tales that
lean toward the structure of a more synthetic prose piece, but which cannot be
regarded as either novella or novel. The book in its original Greek was awarded
the prestigious European Prize for Literature in 2011. The aim of this prize is to
put the spotlight on the creativity and diverse wealth of EuropeOCOs contemporary
literature in the field of fiction, to promote the circulation of literature
within Europe and encourage greater interest in non-national literary works.
Translated into English, The Experiment offers the reader a unique and enriching
reading experience which transcends literary and cultural norms."
Günther - Pareti K. G. Saur Verlag GmbH & Company 2007-01-01 UBCIM (Universal
Bibliographic Control and International MARC) publications provide detailed
information on bibliographic standards and norms, the cultivation and development
of which has become indispensable to the exchange of national bibliographic
information on an international level. The UBCIM publications also give a
comprehensive, accurate overview of a wide range of national bibliographic
services on offer.
A Companion to Greeks Across the Ancient World Franco De Angelis 2020-05-12 An
innovative, up-to-date treatment of ancient Greek mobility and migration from 1000
BCE to 30 BCE A Companion to Greeks Across the Ancient World explores the mobility
and migration of Greeks who left their homelands in the ten centuries between the
Early Iron Age and the Hellenistic period. While most academic literature centers
on the Greeks of the Aegean basin area, this unique volume provides a systematic
examination of the history of the other half of the ancient Greek world.
Contributions from leading scholars and historians discuss where migrants settled,
their new communities, and their connections and interactions with both Aegean
Greeks and non-Greeks. Divided into three parts, the book first covers ancient and
modern approaches and the study of the ancient Greeks outside their homelands,
including various intellectual, national, and linguistic traditions. Regional case
studies form the core of the text, taking a microhistory approach to examine
Greeks in the Near Eastern Empires, Greek-Celtic interactions in Central Europe,
Greek-established states in Central Asia, and many others throughout Europe,
Africa, and Asia. The closing section of the text discusses wider themes such as
the relations between the Greek homeland and the edges of Greek civilization.
Reflecting contemporary research and fresh perspectives on ancient Greek culture
contact, this volume: Discusses the development and intersection of mobility,
migration, and diaspora studies Examines the various forms of ancient Greek
mobility and their outcomes Highlights contributions to cultural development in
the Greek and non-Greek world Examines wider themes and the various forms of
ancient Greek mobility and their outcomes Includes an overview of ancient
terminology and concepts, modern translations, numerous maps, and full references
A Companion to Greeks Across the Ancient World is a valuable resource for
students, instructors, and researchers of Classical antiquity, as well as nonspecialists with interest in ancient Greek mobilities, migrations, and diasporas.

social groups. These jokes are for everyone. The beauty of the jokes lies in their
brevity.
East European Accessions Index 1956
Hronika Medunarodnih Dogadaja Institut za međunarodnu politiku i privredu
(Belgrade, Serbia) 1969
East European Accessions List Library of Congress. Processing Dept 1956
Peasants Into Frenchmen Eugen Weber 1976 France achieved national unity much later
than is commonly supposed. For a hundred years and more after the Revolution,
millions of peasants lived on as if in a timeless world, their existence little
different from that of the generations before them. The author of this lively,
often witty, and always provocative work traces how France underwent a veritable
crisis of civilization in the early years of the French Republic as traditional
attitudes and practices crumbled under the forces of modernization. Local roads
and railways were the decisive factors, bringing hitherto remote and inaccessible
regions into easy contact with markets and major centers of the modern world. The
products of industry rendered many peasant skills useless, and the expanding
school system taught not only the language of the dominant culture but its values
as well, among them patriotism. By 1914, France had finally become La Patrie in
fact as it had so long been in name.
Bibliografija Jugoslavije 1990-07
Digitalne medijske tehnologije i društveno-obrazovne promene Dejan Pralica 2015
On the Structure and History of Russian Dean S. Worth 1977 The essays comprised in
this volume fall naturally into two groups, one treating synchronic facets of
Russian (and some further Slavic) linguistic structure, the other elucidating
diachronic aspects of Russian - or, more generally, East Slavic - linguistic
evolution.
Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1955
Balkan Syntax and (Universal) Principles of Grammar Iliyana Krapova 2018-11-19
This book investigates morpho-syntactic convergences that characterize the
languages of the Balkan Sprachbund: Balkan Slavic, Greek, Romanian, Albanian,
Balkan Romani. Apart from new data, the volume features contributions within
different theoretical frameworks (contact linguistics, functional linguistics,
typology, areal linguistics, and generative grammar).
Dictionary Catalog of the Slavonic Collection New York Public Library. Slavonic
Division 1974
Modes of Modality Elisabeth Leiss 2014-01-15 The volume aims at a universal
definition of modality or “illocutionary/speaker’s perspective force” that is
strong enough to capture the entire range of different subtypes and varieties of
modalities in different languages. The central idea is that modality is allpervasive in language. This perspective on modality allows for the integration of
covert modality as well as peripheral instances of modality in neglected domains
such as the modality of insufficieny, of attitudinality, or neglected domains such
as modality and illocutionary force in finite vs. nonfinite and factive vs. nonfactive subordinated clauses. In most languages, modality encompasses modal verbs
both in their root and epistemic meanings, at least where these languages have the
principled distribution between root and epistemic modality in the first place
(which is one fundamentally restricted, in its strict qualitative and quantitative
sense, to the Germanic languages). In addition, this volume discusses one other
intricate and partially highly mysterious class of modality triggers: modal
particles as they are sported in the Germanic languages (except for English). It
is argued in the contributions and the languages discussed in this volume how
modal verbs and adverbials, next to modal particles, are expressed, how they are
interlinked with contextual factors such as aspect, definiteness, person, verbal
factivity, and assertivity as opposed to other attitudinal types. An essential
concept used and argued for is perspectivization (a sub-concept of possible world
semantics). Language groups covered in detail and compared are Slavic, Germanic,
and South East Asian. The volume will interest researchers in theoretical and
applied linguistics, typology, the semantics/pragmatics interface, and language
philosophy as it is part of a larger project developing an alternative approach to
Universal Grammar that is compatible with functionalist approaches.
Ethno-Musicology Jaap Kunst 2012-12-06 This booklet hardly needs a preface; the
contents, I think, speak for themselves. It contains a short and carefully brought
up to date resume of all that I, as a private University Lecturer in Amsterdam,
have tried to teach my pupils. It is intended as a general introduction to ethnomusicology, before going on to the study of the forms of separate music-cultures.
I sincerely hope that those, who wish to teach themselves and to qualify in this
branch of knowledge, will find a satisfactory basis for self tuition in the matter
here brought together. Regarding the possibility of a new edition, any critical
remarks or infor mation as to possible desiderata would be very gratefully
received. J.K. PREFACE TO THE SECOND EDITION My request for critical remarks and
desiderata has not been ignored. My sincere thanks to all who took the trouble to
let me know what they missed in my booklet. Through their collaboration the
contents have undergone a considerable improvement and enlargement as compared to
the original edition issued in 1950 by the Royal Tropical Institute, Amsterdam,
under the title 'Musicologica'. I have taken care to add many particulars from
non-European sources, with the result that now the book is no longer so Europecentric as it was.
World Lexicon of Grammaticalization Tania Kuteva 2019-08-31 Based on analysis of
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